
July 18, 2017  

The City Council of the City of Lavaca met for a special meeting Tuesday July 18, 2017, at City Hall in 

Lavaca.  Board members present were Mayor Hugh Hardgrave; Aldermen:  Mike Ray, Rick Edgerton, Jeff 

Price, Randy Overbey, Benny Hunter and Recorder Shelly Hockaday.  Dale Teague was absent.  Visitors 

present were Lourie Runion, Dwayne Glidewell and Rick Whitaker.  

The meeting was called to order at 7 P. M.   

Mayor Hardgrave presented a letter from Data Testing along with a change order request from Glidewell 

Construction on behalf of H.L. Johnson Construction Co in the amount of $15,832 due to additional 

undercut for the parking lot area of the Police Department.  Council reviewed the change order and 

heard comments from Mr. Glidewell and Mayor Hardgrave.  Rick Edgerton made a motion to accept the 

change order and Mike Ray seconded the motion.  All present voted in favor.  Motion passed. 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

______________________________________________________________      

Mayor 

_______________________________________________________________   

Attest:  Recorder 

  


